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Live Chat Maintenance - February 20th

2022-02-18 - Devin S - Announcements

On Sunday February 20th, from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. MST, we will be performing maintenance
on our Live Chat services which will cause Live Chat to be temporarily unavailable. During

this time, we urge users to reach out to us by submitting a support ticket if they are in need
of assistance.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to us through our Helpdesk!
We appreciate your patience as we address this matter.
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